Coaches,
 
Hope you are all having a wonderful summer. I have finally locked down a location for our upcoming coaches meeting. 
 
July 20th @ 5:30 at the Buck Creek Fire Station
5809 W. Airport Blvd.,
Greenfield, Indiana  46140
 
Real easy to get to: Take Mt. Comfort rd south of McCordsville for about 5 miles till you see the airport on your left side (east side of road). Fire Station is right next to airport.
 
We will discuss the upcoming season, some goals, and just get to know each other a little more as we have some new faces coming on board.
 
Please let me know if you can't attend.
 
Right after this meeting at 6:30, I will be having a managers meeting. So if you can stick around for that also, I would appreciate it. I plan on being totally done by 7:30.
 
Again, this will just be for fall teams so some of you also coach the senior teams. We won't need your managers there for that one.
 
I know most of your managers already but if you are a new team, can you please confirm who your manager is so I can send them an email also?
 
 
 
Thanks,

Matt Mayhew
Director of Coaching

